CHESTERFIELD HOSPITAL RE-DEVELOPMENT PROJECT UPDATE








Friday 9th March 2012 

Dear Neighbour,

What’s happened this past week
· With the relevant planning conditions discharged by Bristol City Council on 1st March, work commenced on the Stafford Lodge building.

· Scaffolding has been erected around the building with safety netting to the elevation that also forms the boundary wall to numbers 4 & 5 Clifton Hill.

· All roof tiles on the building were individually removed under the strict supervision of a licensed bat worker. No signs of bat activity were detected.

· The roof structure was then removed and the demolishing of the building walls inwards to the building commenced.
What’s happening next week
· The demolition of Stafford Lodge will continue. As the building comes down, the scaffolding will be lowered accordingly.

· Two small extension buildings on The Fosseway side of the site are to be demolished, these being the former medical gas plant room and a small conservatory type lean-to. This will allow mechanical plant to be able to circumnavigate the site.

As ever, please feel free to contact me with any queries, requests for information etc.
If you are not already receiving this update via email and would like to, please let me know.

Kind regards,
Steve Nicholson

Nuffield Health Site Manager

Chesterfield Re-development Project

Telephone: 07917 240937
Email: thechesterfieldenquiries@nuffieldhealth.com
